

REVIEW MID-TERM TEST 1.1 E7

Find the word which has different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. fut <u>u</u> re | B. f <u>u</u> rther | C. pict <u>u</u> re | D. cult <u>u</u> re |
| 2. A. n <u>u</u> rse | B. pict <u>u</u> re | C. s <u>u</u> rf | D. ret <u>u</u> rn |
| 3. A. donat <u>e</u> d | B. deligh <u>t</u> ed | C. provid <u>e</u> d | D. recycl <u>e</u> d |
| 4. A. potter <u>y</u> | B. flower <u>e</u> r | C. silen <u>t</u> | D. serv <u>i</u> ce |
| 5. A. clean <u>e</u> d | B. stopp <u>e</u> d | C. play <u>e</u> d | D. liv <u>e</u> d |

Choose the word that has main stress placed differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|------------|--------------|
| 6. A. donate | B. rubbish | C. sugar | D. garden |
| 7. A. money | B. collect | C. tutor | D. homeless |
| 8. A. environment | B. community | C. recycle | D. rubbish |
| 9. A. rubbish | B. homeless | C. recycle | D. garbage |
| 10. A. unusual | B. favourite | C. popular | D. difficult |

Choose the correct verb form or tense.

11. The _____ are people who don't have their own houses to live in.
A. young children B. street children C. rich children D. weak children
12. _____ you _____ to school every morning?
a. Does ... walk b. Do ... walk c. Will... walk D. Are ... walking
13. He enjoys _____ cycling at the weekend.
a. to go b. going c. goes d. go
14. We _____ swimming because it's fun and good exercise.
a. like b. are liking c. will like d. liked
15. My grandparents don't like _____ in the city because it's noisy and crowded.
a. live b. lived c. living d. to living
16. She loves _____ flowers and putting them into different vases.
A. buy B. buying C. to buy D. bought
17. To prepare for the new year, I my house again last month
A. painted B. paint C. have painted D. has painted
18. We ought to take care _____ poor people.
A. in B. on C. with D. of
19. She loves _____ postcards and selling them in the market.

A. having B. giving C. cutting D. Making

20. She stays in _____ by exercising daily and eating well.

a. health b. fit b. size d. shape

21. My classmates and I _____ books and old clothes for street children.

A. used B. had C. collected D. Carried

22. I'm a member of a _____ that helps street children.

A. programme B. show C. talk D. organization

23. My brother sometimes _____ blood at a local hospital.

A. donates B. provides C. Helps D. raises

24. It's really hot and sunny at noon, so you might get _____.

A. sunburn B. chapped lips C. Spots D. acne

25. My mum does exercise every day to _____ fit.

A. keep B. do C. take D. turn

26. We should avoid soft drinks because they are _____ food.

A. healthy B. sweetened C. daily D. safe

27. She had a terrible headache last night, _____ she couldn't go out

a. so b. but c. or d. and

28. They _____ a lot of clothes, food, money for the street children last week.

A. donates B. donated C. donating D. donate

29. He likes _____ There's a stadium near his house.

A. swimming B. fishing C. gardening D. playing football

30. In 2012, they _____ their project for street children.

a. start b. are starting c. started d. have started

31. I _____ my favourite song when I turned on the radio yesterday.

a. hear b. heard c. am hearing d. will hear

Choose the word(s) CLOSEST (đồng nghĩa)

32. Upper grade students **tutor** lower grade students

A. donate B. exchange C. teach D. study

33. He started his hobby five years ago.

A. ended B. began C. finished D. collected

34. My brother doesn't like taking a picture.

A. photo B. carving C. cycling D. gardening

35. Eat less junk food. It makes you obesity.

A. weight B. healthy C. diet D. overweight

Choose the word(s) OPPOSITE (trái nghĩa)

36. She wants to donate toys and clothes to sick children at Vietnam National Hospital of Pediatrics.

A. ill B. healthy C. sickness D. weak

37. They enjoy planting trees in public areas.

A. loves B. like C. hate D. All are correct

38. Your room looks dark, and it looks dirty, too

A. warm B. dry C. tidy D. clean

Mark the letter t to indicate the underlined part that needs correction

39. My mum doesn't like watch films on TV. She loves going to the cinema.

A. She B. on C. going D. watch

40. My brother not goes to class to learn how to paint.

A. learn B. to C. not goes D. to paint

41. I didn't done any volunteer work last year as I was busy with schoolwork.

A. done B. as C. volunteer work D. with

Read the following passage

Community service is very important in social life. As you know, our social life both the rich and the poor people. So it is necessary for us to take part in volunteer activities to help poor people and elderly people. We can help them in various ways. Firstly, it is easy for us to old clothes which we don't need. Besides, we can join volunteer activities to raise funds the poor and the homeless in our country. Finally, we can spend time talking with older people, sharing with poor children. Through these activities, we can develop our leadership skill byfund raising, providing food as well.

42. A. has B. have C. is D. are

43. A. sell B. buy C. collect D. help

44. A. in B. for C. to D. with

45. A. organize B. organized C. to organize D. organizing

Read the following passage

Our health is limited. If we do not know how to take care of it properly, we will get sick and not be healthy. To stay healthy, I have a reasonable diet and play sports regularly. I eat a lot of meat, fish and green vegetables. I limit eating fast food and foods that contain a lot of sugar. I try to drink two liters of water a day every day. Drinking plenty of water helps the digestive process work better. At the same time, when the body is well-hydrated, my skin will also be more beautiful. I usually play sports like badminton or volleyball. Due to busy work, I can't go to bed early. However, I also try not to stay up too late. Thanks to a scientific diet along with a reasonable time to play sports, my health is relatively good. I rarely get sick. I always try to live healthy to bring good things to my family and society.

46. Should we take care of our health?

- A. Yes, we do B. No, we don't C. Yes, we should D. No, we shouldn't

47. How many liters of water does the author drink a day?

- A. 2 B. 2,5 C. 3 D. 3,5

48. Why does the author go to bed late?

- A. his children B. his study C. his work D. his health

49. How is his health now?

- A. very poor B. quite bad C. serious D. quite nice

Rewrite the sentences

1. My father doesn't like listening to music. (hate)

→ My father

2. My mum enjoys doing yoga every day to keep fit (love)

→ My mum

3. My sister cooks dinner. My mom cooks dinner

→ My sister.....

4. You shouldn't eat fast food. You shouldn't drink soft drinks

→ You shouldn't.....

5. My dad loves outdoor activities. My mom loves outdoor activities.

→ My dad.....

6. helped/ last spring/ a nursing home/ We/ the elderly/ in (Rearrange the words to make a sentence)

☞

7. provided/ last Tet holiday/ food/ We/ homeless children /for

.....

8. poor people/ Our school/ clothes/ to/ donated

.....